
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

March 3, 2015 

 

 

Mayor Robert Garcia 

333 W Ocean Blvd-14
th

 Floor 

Long Beach, CA 90802 

 

 

Dear Mayor Garcia: 

 

As the former Forth District Councilmember and as a resident that lives under the flight path, I 

write in support of Agenda Item 23 (Austin-Uranga). Our city is best served if the decision to 

study and/or move forward on the international airport proposal is delayed temporarily.  

 

This is an important matter that could have serious impacts on home values and the quality of 

life in our city.  

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

PATRICK O’DONNELL 

Assemblymember, 70
th

 District 
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